
From: Tina De Medeiros   
Sent: Monday, May 25, 2020 7:27 AM 
To: Clerks Richmondhill <clerks@richmondhill.ca> 
Cc: Tina De Medeiros   
Subject: Lake Wilcox Parking  
Importance: High 
 
Good day  
 
We reside at Lake Wilcox and welcome the idea of paid parking . We do feel that would 
not only help the constant traffic flow looking for parking  but it will generate funds for 
the City’s upkeep of the park . "No parking" on the street side should be enforced as 
there is long lines of cars every where you look on many days here ignoring the No 
Parking signs. The carbon monoxide , dust and overcrownding along with noise  and 
illegal activity has been an on going problem . There has been total chaos around here 
lately  and it keeps on going day and night. A  City inspector is needed to truly see and 
"ask the residents" what is going on . Also and inspector should have by-laws strictly 
enforce the City's by-laws  that are all being completely ignored for years around here . 
Thank you  
Sincerely  
T.M   

 


